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Promoting Opportunities for Parents Program  

No Longer Eligible Letter 

 
 
 
__________ 

 

______________________ 
______________________ 
__________, __ ________ 

 
 
 
 
RE:  CSC# ________ ________ ________ ________ ________ ________ 
 ________ ________ ________ ________ ________ ________ 

 
Dear ___________ 

Thank you for having participated in the Promoting Opportunities for Parents Program (POPP). 

To qualify for the program and forgiveness of child support balances owed to the state you were 
required to complete all classes and receive a certificate of completion showing you have 
graduated.  

We have not received a certificate of completion from your POPP provider.  Therefore, you are 
no longer eligible to receive the child support incentives.  Contact your POPP provider if you 
have any questions or want to complete the program.  We encourage you to take steps to meet 
your child support obligation and continue to strive towards being a better parent. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________ 
POPP Coordinator 
______________ 


